

School meeting November 2, 2022

Agenda

- Booking rooms in Time Edit
- Workshop closed during Christmas
- Student surveys on well-being
- Ställverket
- · Taking care of each other

Booking rooms in Time Edit

Linda Bresäter gave an overview of how students are able to book rooms in Time Edit.

The login for Time Edit can be found here: https://cloud.timeedit.net/umu/web/

Workshop closed during Christmas

Linda Bresäter also announced that the workshops will be closed 23/9 2022 - 2/1 2023 (9/1 2023).

Student surveys on well-being

An account was given by Linda Bresäter on the WHO study on students' mental health that Umeå University has taken part in since 2021.

All undergraduate programme students taking their first semester in the autumn of 2022, will be invited to a health survey on November 15. Approximately one week before, the same students will receive an email with initial information about the project and the health survey.

More information on how to contribute can be found here: https://www.umu.se/en/student/we-can-assist-you/who-project-about-mental-health/

Ställverket will also send out a survey before Christmas. Please take the time to participate.

Ställverket

XXX

Taking care of each other

Linda Bresäter gave an update on the situation regarding Covid-19 as certain recommendations were presented on how students and staff can help reduce the risk of infection. Students were asked to wash their hands regularly and to use hand sanitizer when possible. The general rule is if you feel any symptoms, you are required to stay at home.

He also talked about how we can save energy at school, for environmental purposes as well as in relation to the global energy crisis. The key tip was to make sure that you turn off the lights in a room if you're the last one to leave.

Next school meeting

The next school meeting on December 7 (1st Wednesday every month).